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To: cityclerk

Subject: RE: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

Written Comments Submission Form 

Submitted on Sat, 11/23/2024 - 06:29 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 

Alyssa Skov 

7652 Dow RD 

Prince George  

 

 

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 

RZ100791 - Bylaw 9515 - (7277 Bear Road) - Meeting Date: December 2, 2024 

Comments 

I am writing to provide my opinion on the development of the forested area along bear rd. This 

community that I have chosen to buy a home in, is quiet and feels like we are outside of town which is 

why I bought a house here. I love the hidden away feeling of this neighbourhood which is why I oppose to 

the clearing of these forests. These forests block the sound of the highway and keep our neighbourhood 

quiet. Additionally, our sewage infrastructure cannot withstand anymore housing developments as most 

of this neighbourhood experiences sewage backups and overflows already. Lastly, the appeal to living on 

the outskirts of town is because it is quiet and forested. There are plenty of brownfields and developed 

areas in the bowl and downtown that can be developed. Please leave our forests alone. This forest in 

particular is known to house black bears, moose and other wildlife.  
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